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Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
It is the start of week 2 and the children have settled in so well after the holiday and have been very busy 
already. They all look very smart in their new uniforms and school PE kits – thank you for this. 
 
You will recall that our parent information session was cancelled in the summer term due to extreme 
weather.  We will be sending out our annual parent information packs tomorrow. You are welcome to pop 
into class when you collect your child tomorrow for a brief overview and to collect your pack. 
 
Due to building work in school we will only be running this as a quick drop in. You are welcome to contact 
your class teacher via Class Dojo if you wish to have a lengthier discussion for any reason. Our parent 
conferences will be taking place in Novemeber when you will get a full update about your child’s progress. 
 
At Red Lane we value the views and suggestions of our parents and we look forward to a successful year 
ahead. Please look out for upcoming opportunities on how to get involved at school – with the new parent 
forum and also the PTA. I look forward to working with you throughout the year. 
 
 

 
 
Mrs Driver 
Head of School  
 


